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WILPF is a non-government organisation committed to disarmament, the peaceful resolution of conflict, economic and social justice, and environmental sustainability. 
On 28 April 1915, more than 1200 women met in The Hague to advocate an end to war.  WILPF celebrates 100 years of peace and human rights building. 
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Research Internship Program 

 

The Women’s International League for Peace and Freedom (WILPF) is an international nongovernment 

organisation that aims to achieve a more just and equal world, free of war and violence, where everyone 

has the full benefit of human rights.  

WILPF has a national and international reach, with offices in 37 countries and headquarters in Geneva and 

New York.  WILPF has had consultative status with UNESCO since 1948 and consistently provides 

submissions to Australian and international government and non-governmental bodies.  

WILPF is celebrating its centenary in 2015 and has introduced a new research internship opportunity.  

Those participating in the program will: 

• Research a topic chosen by the internship committee of the WILPF Board 

• Meet timeframes and other requirements set down by the committee 

WILPF Australia offers interns: 

• Associate membership, including in the YWILPF network 

• Opportunity to present their research to the Board 

• In 2015, opportunity to present their research as a poster presentation to its centenary conference 

in Canberra on Friday 29 May 

• Publication of their research on the WILPF Australia website 

If you would like to participate in our internship program, please contact Erin-Claire Barrow at 

erinclaire.barrow@gmail.com.  


